
We enjoyed a trip to 
Darlaston Library where 
we explored their vast 
range of books and 
had the opportunity to 
take some books to 
read at home too.  

We  were lucky to get a 

visit from the Dogs’ 
Trust who taught us 

all about how to ap-
proach dogs safely 

and to understand a 
dog’s behaviour. 

We had so much fun 
watching the Beauty & 
the Beast pantomime. 
We travelled by metro 
and behaved so sensi-
bly. The performance 
made us laugh out 
loud, cheer and sing!  


